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REDNAL HILL INFANT SCHOOL  
Number 14– 15th December 2023 

      HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                       
                     15th December 2023 to 21st December 2023 

 
Alexa-May in Willow will be 6          Jake in Chestnut will be 7        Ala in Hawthorn will be 7 

Last Week of Term 
 
Annual Christmas Fayre in the playground 
from 3.20pm on Wednesday 20th December 

 
Wednesday is also children’s   
Christmas Dinner day  
Wear your Christmas jumper!.  
 
 

Please join us for Christmas carols on the 
playground on Friday 22nd December, the 
last day of term at 2.00pm. 

Key Dates 
Tuesday 19th December—Chestnut Class               
recorders  assembly 2.30pm 
Wednesday 20th December—Christmas 
Dinner Day 
Wednesday 20th December—Christmas Fayre 
3.20pm 
Friday 22nd December—Christmas Carols in the 
playground 2.00pm  
                               End of term 
Tuesday 9th January– children return to school 

Next week Lunch Menu                             
Week 1 

                  This week’s ‘Congratulations’ go to… 
Ash Class – Taylor, you made a fantastic birds nest at Forest School this week. You took care to build it somewhere where the 
birds would be safe and used sticks, grass and leaves to make sure it would be comfortable too.  

Elm Class— Archie, for your fantastic attitude towards everything that you do.  You work so hard, always striving to be the best 
you can be. We are so proud. 

Oak Class— Aurora, you are a phonics superstar. You try your best every day and are making fantastic progress. Well done          
Aurora, keep it up.  

Holly Class — Noah, you have been amazing at naming 2D and 3D shapes this week. You have worked really hard to use maths 
vocabulary to describe the shapes and their properties. You are a superstar.  

Hazel Class – Kylan. we have been amazed with your effort in writing this week. You are developing your resilience, and we          
couldn't be prouder of you.    

Willow Class — Bellatrix, we have been so impressed with your positive attitude to learning in writing this week. You worked      
independently to write a beautifully presented postcard to Sunny. Well done.  

Chestnut Class — Jake, for your love of reading. You get stuck into any book and enjoy sharing your favourite parts with the class. 
It is lovely to see your enthusiasm and passion.  

Hawthorn Class –  Sam, you are a super star. You are a real asset to our class and start each day with a huge smile. We have been 
really impressed with your resilience in your writing, thinking carefully and improving your sentences.  

Sycamore Class  - Arabella is a delightful member of our class. She shows ,any of our school values. This week she has been    
especially kind and helpful to her classmates.  

Nativity  
Shows 

 
 
Well done to all of our Nursery and  

Reception  children for fabulous Nativity 
shows this week.  We are so proud of 
them– their singing, their speaking, 
their teamwork… and their smiles! 

 

Year Two Tea Dance 
A fantastic end to Year Two’s Enquiry 

Learning on Life during World War Two. 

Thank you to all the Grandparents who 

were able to join us today. The children 

shone and so enjoyed 

sharing their learning 

with everyone. 


